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Theme
How zodiac signs reflect the people that are connected to 
them, specifically college students. 

STYLE
Portrait



The SIGNS



CAPRICORN
December 22 - January 19

Tayana is a sophomore at Virginia 
State University and was born 
January 1st. As a Capricorn, she 
shows characteristics of being 
hardworking and organized. 
Capricorns, on the outside, seem 
stubborn and unapproachable but are 
often misunderstood. Tayana wears a 
serious expression on her face to 
show her serious side. 



AQUARIUS
January 20 - February 18

Cordell, also known as Dell, is a 
Junior at VSU. Dell was born 
February 2nd and is known to be 
unique and independent. As an 
aquarius, he doesn’t like labels 
and is very open minded. Cordell 
grins for the camera as he knows he 
is satisfied within himself as many 
aquarius’ are. 



gEMINI
May 21 - June 20

Kenneth, also known as KJ, is a 
senior at VSU and was born June 
13th. Geminis are known to have two 
sides and each side is brought out 
depending who they are around. KJ 
is known to be quick-witted and 
energetic but he can also be  
impulsive and unfocused. While KJ 
is blessed with being the better 
half of a gemini, he shows a 
serious expression to highlight the 
other side. 



CANCER
June 21 - July 22

Erica is a senior at Virginia State 
University and was born July 4th. 
Erica exhibits the basic 
characteristics of being a cancer 
which include being emotional and 
loyal. Cancers also tend to be very 
caring and erica eludes that 
energy. She gives the camera an 
innocent smile and represents 
cancers soft side. 



leo
July 23 - August 22

Donea is a junior at VSU and was 
born August 19th. As a leo, she is 
described as bold, intelligent, and 
courageous. She holds herself at a 
different standard and is very 
proud. Being the leo she is, donea 
also isn’t afraid to work and puts 
compassion into anything she does. 
Donea gives the camera a powerful 
pose and she places a crown on top 
of her head. 



Virgo
August 23 - September 22

Dion is a sophomore at Virginia 
State university. She was born 
September 13th and eludes Virgo 
energy. Dion is known to be kind, 
practical, and sophisticated. 
Virgos are known to give a helping 
hand and Dion is always there to be 
of service. She looks at the big 
picture and never settles. Dion 
shows the camera her kindness with 
a sweet smile. 



Libra
September 23 - October 22

Jaquez, also known as Joc, is a 
senior at VSU and was born October 
18th. Libras are known to live in 
harmony with others and he does 
just that. Joc is described as 
kind, intelligent, and fair. He is 
always willing to see all sides of 
a story with fairness. Joc gives 
the camera a genuine smile with a 
sense of peace. 



Sagittarius
November 22 -- December 21

Donnasia, also known as Nasia is a 
Junior at Virginia State 
University. She was born November 
25th and is proud to be a 
Sagittarius. As a sagittarius, she 
is very strong-willed and 
independent. She is also truthful 
and isn’t good at first 
impressions. Nasia gives the camera 
a serious stare that shows her 
strong-willed side. 



The end


